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REMITTING TO THE ADMINISTRATIONS THE ITU-T REQUEST TO CONTRIBUTE TO 
THE WORK OF THE FOCUS GROUP ON SMART SUSTAINABLE CITIES 

 
 
The XXIV Meeting of the Permanent Consultative Committee I: Telecommunications/Information and 
Communication Technologies (PCC.I), 
 
DECIDES: 
 
1. To instruct the CITEL Secretariat to distribute among the Administrations document CCP.I-
TIC/doc. 3187/14 on the work of the Focus Group on Smart Sustainable Cities (FG-SSC), whose parent 
group is ITU-T Study Group 5. 

 
2. To encourage the Administrations to contribute to the work of the FG-SSC and, to the extent 
possible, to participate in the up-coming FG-SSC meeting slated for June 19-20 in Genoa, Italy, following 
the Forum on Smart Sustainable Cities. 
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